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Announcement Bulletin  Sabbath August 13, 2016 

 

ANNUAL RANGERS BASEBALL OUTING - SEPT. 4, 2:05 PM 
Great news!  The first 25 Rangers tickets ordered are being offered at $12 
each.  There are still a few tickets available at this price, so if you would like to 
attend the game, please call Dale Bynum at 214-293-4057 or Melanie Bynum 

at 469-285-6519 no later than Sunday evening as we must place the ticket 
order on Monday, August 15th.  Please forward your payment of $12 per ticket  
this week, payable to Dale Bynum, 117 McMillen Drive, Murphy, TX 75094.  (If 
you had previously forwarded payment, a refund will be issued.)  FYI, food and 
drink may be brought into the ballpark in soft-sided collapsible coolers (without 

plastic inserts).  The following restrictions apply: cooler size 16x16x8 or 
smaller, no hard coolers, backpacks or oversized bags, and no metal cans, 

glass containers or alcoholic beverages.  Coolers and purses are subject to 
search by ballpark staff.  For additional information, visit please visit 
texasrangers.com.   We're looking forward to seeing you there! 
 

PRE-TEEN ATHLETICS - AUGUST 16TH (BASEBALL)  
We will have baseball (whiffle ball) practice this Tuesday, August 16th, from 
7:00 to 8:30 p.m at Mustang Park, 602 Mustang Ridge Drive, Murphy 75094. 
Bring gloves if you have them but we will be playing with whiffle balls so gloves 

are not needed. Water and Gatorade will be provided at each practice.   For 
questions or additional information, please contact Neal Hogberg (469) 236-
7204 or Denise Hogberg (469) 236-7203. See you there! 
 

FOI KENYAN PROJECT - APPLY BY AUGUST 31 
Foundation Outreach International and the Church would like to announce an 

opportunity for up to four young adults to serve in Kenya at the youth camp in 
mid-December 2016. The camp is a weeklong youth camp with a potential 
safari trip to a Kenyan game park after camp. We recommend you visit the FOI 

website (accessible from the COGWA member website) if you are interested in 
this unique service project, and please pick up copies of both the project fact 
sheet (which details requirements, dates and costs) and the application. The 
deadline for applying is Aug. 31; however, the SOONER you apply the better, 
as we will be accepting people during the process! So, get your application in 
soon!   

For those few who may have ALREADY completed a PRELIMINARY INTEREST 
form from the FOI website—be sure to complete the ATTACHED application as 
well. If you have any questions, feel free to contact Tim Waddle 
at tim.waddle@cogwa.org. Thank you all very much and karibu sana! 
 

EMBARK – HS GRADUATES THROUGH “30-SOMETHINGS” 
Foundation Outreach International’s new Embark program is ready for your 

participation. We have an opportunity for all young people in their first career 
or those about to start their careers from college, trade school or high school—
who want a personal travel guide to take them on seven journeys to explore a 
world of ideas and advice built just for them—from thought leaders and cool 
programs at top universities, corporations, business consultants and life 

coaches—through a totally free program of awesome personalized success 
training for work, family and life.  However, Embark is missing something 
… YOU! 
    Would you like to get a head start on skills that can benefit you for the rest 

of your life? 
    Would you like to explore which jobs and careers fit you? 

    Would you like to be personally advised by a person with years of work 

experience? 
 
 

 

Sunset Times 

Sat, August 13 – 8:14 PM 

Fri, August 19 – 8:07 PM 

 

 

SHERMAN TX 10:30 AM 

Song Leader 

  Alan Pierce 

Pianist 

  None 

1st Split Sermon 

 Erik Jones 

Announcements      

  Al Garrett 

2nd Split Sermon 

  Al Garrett 

 

 

DALLAS TX 2:00 PM 
    

Song Leader    

  David Johnson 

Pianist 

  Denise Hogberg 

 
Sermonette 

  Phil Dick 

Announcements 

  Doug Horchak 

Sermon 

  Clyde Kilough 

 

Translators 

 Manuel Iturra 

 Armando Aviles 

  

   

 

mailto:doug.horchak@cogwa.org


Church Elders 

Andy Burnett, Pastor 

andy.burnett@cogwa.org 
(214) 548-4902 

George Evans 

georgehevans32@gmail.com 
(214) 383-2768 

John Lusk 
johnlusk@juno.com 
(972) 264-9544 

Merle Cunningham 
merleccunningham@gmail.com 
(469) 600-6186 

Al Garrett 
james.a.garrett@gmail.com 
(214) 810-5241 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS TO 

SUPPORT THE CHURCH OF GOD 

Please include your ID number on 
your checks.  For assistance, go to: 
donation.help@cogwa.org 

Church of God, AWA 
P.O. Box 731480 

Dallas, TX  75373-1480  
 

CONGREGATION DONATIONS  
- FOR LOCAL ACTIVITIES  
Please mail donations for local 

activities such as socials, sports 
activities, picnics, and etc., to: 

Church of God, AWA – Dallas 
P.O. Box 940164 
Plano, TX  75094-0164 

 

CHURCH MAILING ADDRESS  

– FOR CORRESPONDENCE 
 
Church of God, AWA, and 

Foundation Institute 
P.O. Box 1009 
Allen, TX  75013-0017 

 

CLICKABLE WEBSITES… 

COGWA:  cogwa.org 
Members:  members.cogwa.org 
FI: foundationinstitute.org 

FNL:  members.cogwa.org/fnl 
LH&T: lifehopeandtruth.com  
 
Dallas:  www.cogwadallas.org 
Calendar: www.cogwadallas.org 
 

Webcasts: cogwa.tv 

    Would you like to avoid unnecessary bumps in the road? 

    And would you like to explore your world of opportunities? 

Then join us for seven journeys that will change your life by signing up 
for Embark. To sign up, go to www.embarkprogram.org and complete a 

Traveler application online.  Experienced adults: We also need qualified, 
experienced travel guides to help guide our travelers thru the Embark program. If 
you would like to apply to serve, please complete a travel guide application on 
the Embark website.  An awesome future is waiting for you—it is time to EMBARK 

 

BASKETS FOR THOSE UNABLE TO ATTEND THE FEAST  
The Dallas & Sherman Pre-Teens will be collecting items and assembling baskets 
for those unable to attend the Feast.  In order to fill the baskets, we need your 
help!  We need the following items to fill the baskets: 

Activities: 

·   Activity books 

·   Board games 

·   Large print playing cards 

·   Memory books 

·   Notebooks 

·   Pencils/pens 

·   Photo albums 
·   Picture frames 

·   Puzzles w/large pieces 

·   Reading books 

Food: 

·   Healthy snacks (regular and sugar-free) 

o   Dried fruit 

o   Trail mix 

o   Oats 

o   Soup 
o   Crackers 

o   Applesauce 

o   Fruit cups 

o   Cereal/granola bars 

·   Hot cocoa (regular and sugar-free) 

·   Microwave popcorn 

·   Tea bags/coffee 

 

Gift Cards 

·  Grocery Stores 

·   Restaurants  (for food delivery) 

Household Items: 

·   Bath towels/washcloths 

·   Homemade items 

·   Small stuffed animals 

·   Throw blankets 
Personal Items: 

·   Body soap 

·   Book lights 

·   Flashlights 

·   Key rings 

·   Lotion 

·   Magnifying glass 

·   Music CD’s 

·   Reading glasses 
·   Scarves, hats & gloves 

·   Shampoo/conditioner 

·   Socks 

·   Tissues 

·   Toothbrushes/toothpaste 

Or, any handmade, unique items are 

welcome as well! 

Items will be collected August 20th through September 24th.  Please place all 
donated items at the Information Table. Please feel free to contact Rachel Averett 
with any questions at 972-333-3573 or rachaverett@avernet.com.  Thank you for 

ALL of your help! 
 

   BRETHREN RECORD UPDATE - CHURCH OF GOD, AWA 
If you are new to the Dallas/Sherman area or for recent updates to your contact 

information, please fill out a Member Record Update Form at the Information 
   Table or contact Rick and Diane Bennis: rdbennis@yahoo.com or 2147-291- 
   7335 to update your local congregation contact information.  Please clearly  
   PRINT your information.  Please take note: You will also need to contact the 
   Home Office to update your contact information with them. 
 

DALLAS SERMON ONLINE POSTINGS 
Sermons given in the Dallas congregation are generally posted on the 
https://www.youtube.com/user/COGWADallas website within one to weeks of 
when they were given. 
 

LOCATIONS FOR WEEKLY SABBATH SERVICES  
     SHERMAN:  10:30 a.m., Days Inn, 3605 Hwy 75 (Northeast corner).   

 The hotel is located on the corner of FM 1417 and Hwy 75 (Exit 56). 
     DALLAS:  2:00 p.m., Unity Church, 6525 Forest Lane, Dallas 75230. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT SUBMISSIONS 
      BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS:  Email announcements by Thursday evening to 
bulletin@cogwadallas.org.  Please include an announcement header line and the 
number of weeks to be posted. 
       VERBAL ANNOUNCEMENTS:  Please email announcements by Friday evening to 
verbal@cogwadallas.org.  For last minute verbal announcements, please stop by 

the Information Table prior to church services. 
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